Credit Limit Upgrade Notice

Dear [Customer's Name],

We are pleased to inform you that your credit limit has been reviewed and upgraded. Your new
credit limit is now [New Credit Limit Amount].

This upgrade is a reflection of your positive account history and our commitment to serving you
better. We encourage you to take advantage of your new credit limit for your future purchases.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Customer
Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email Address].

Thank you for being a valued customer.
Sincerely,

[Your Company Name]

[Your Company Address]

[Your Company Phone Number]
[Your Company Email Address]



